
Chairman Roegner, Vice Chairman McColley, Ranking Member Craig, and members of 

the State and Local Government Committee: I am asking you to please protect our 

personal liberties and the future of our state by voting YES on SB22. Emergency 

orders are too important to leave in the hands of appointed bureaucrats or even one 

man. Elected representatives are safer choices. 


